
City of Newton 
Legal Notice 

Thursday, June 16, 2022 
 

A Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, June 16, 2022 at 7:00PM, before the PROGRAMS & 
SERVICES AND PUBLIC FACILITIES COMMITTEES of the Newton City Council for the purpose of 
hearing the following petition at which time all parties interested in this item shall be heard.  Notice 
will be published Thursday, June 2, 2022 and Thursday, June 9, 2022, in The Boston Globe with a 
copy posted online and in a conspicuous place at Newton City Hall. 

Please Note: This meeting will be virtual and can be attended by desktop, laptop, tablet or 
phone by visiting the following link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87343862221 or dialing +1-
646-558-8656 and using the Meeting ID: 873 4386 2221. The final agenda will be posted online 
on Friday, June 10, 2022 at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/city-clerk/city-
council/friday-packet. Please call the Clerk’s Office at 617-796-1210 for more information. 

Referred to Programs & Services and Public Facilities Committees 
#304-22 5-58 for the Lincoln-Eliot Elementary School at 150 Jackson Road  

DESIGN REVIEW COMMMITTEE petition, pursuant to 5-58, for schematic design 
and site plan approval at 150 Jackson Road for the demolition and replacement of 
the existing former chapel and convent structures with the design of a new 24,000 
SF addition and to renovate the remainder of the former Aquinas Junior College 
to become the new location for the Lincoln-Eliot Elementary School 

*** 

By City Clerk at 4:57 pm, May 18, 2022


